
From: Sean Esfarayeni  
Sent: February 20, 2025 4:21 PM 
To: clerk@hamilton.ca 
 
Subject: GIC Agenda of February 26th 
 

 External Email: Use caution with links and attachments 

Dear GIC committee members, 
 
I am writing to you in regards to the horrible odor and air quality related to the GFL 
landfill. 
To be honest with you I am shocked to see so many houses being build in such close 
proximity to this horrible landfill. 
According to ministry of the environment, there should be no residential buildings within 
3 kilometers radius of a landfill yet our houses are only a few hundred meters away. 
I am an asthmatic person and let me tell you that ever since my move to this new 
subdivision, my quality of life has significantly decreased. 
In 4 years, I have yet to even once opened my windows to enjoy some fresh air. 
The stink is always there depending the direction of the wind and I am absolutely 
disgusted by the odor and the polluted air we all breathe in my neighborhood. 
I moved here based on a false premise that the Stoney creek dump would be shut down 
and that proved to be inaccurate. 
Let me just tell you that I absolutely hate calling Hamilton my home as I have seen no 
action from any level of government to address the quality of my life and my neighbors. 
 
Please do the right thing and restore our faith in our political system as we have been 
totally let down. 
 
Regards, 
 
Sean Esfarayeni  
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